

NFPOC of the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia

Mr. Marinko Kochovski, Head of the Border Police Assistant Director

Letter of Appreciation

Our ref: CBD/TRU/JUGR/14996/2018 Please quote when replying. Activity number and index: 2018/TRU/C1

Warsaw, 19 October 2018

Dear Mr. Kochovski,

Frontex has been conducting activities in the area of fundamental rights training, based on the enhanced concept of mobile training teams, since 2017. I would like to express my gratitude and to warmly thank you for the support of Mr. Aleksandar Dimovski who took part in all development and training activities since the concept was launched.

His professionalism, expertise and commitment were vital factors in the successful implementation and significantly contributed to the success of the above-mentioned initiative. The feedback from the border guard trainees and the experts of international organisations involved in these activities also underline the high quality of his performance.

I highly appreciate that you made the engagement of Mr. Dimovski possible. As Frontex plans to continue the implementation of the above-mentioned activities, I hope to continue this fruitful collaboration and that there will be a possibility for Mr. Dimovski s to be engaged in offering support to training activities in the area of fundamental rights.

I would like to thank you once again for your valuable cooperation and reassure you that your support to Frontex training activities facilitates the development of the common training (and building the capacities of national border authorities.

Yours sincerely,

Edgar Beugels
Head of Training Unit

CC: NTC of the former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia